March 13, 1991

Ken Munro
368 S Main
Soda Springs, Idaho 83276

RE: Water District #11-A

Dear Mr. Munro:

While reviewing the Water District files within our
Eastern Region area, we fail to find the Minutes for your
Annual Water District Meeting that was to have been held
February 20, 1996. As provided for in Section 42-605,
Idaho Code, the minutes are to be submitted to this
office within 5 days after such meeting.

Please submit your minutes as soon as possible as they
are required before a watermaster can be appointed.

Your cooperation in this matter is greatly appreciated.

Respectfully submitted,

Harold W Jones
Water Rights Supervisor
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